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Comments: I am responding to the recent Holland Lake expansion, as sold/allowed by the U.S. Forest Service.

The inappropriate and concerning aspects of this project appear to be pushed through, without regard to the

destruction of  forest for expansion of lodge, additionally over stated restaurant, remodeling of existing cabins,

destruction of forest for addition of cable to install wi-fi.  Those of us who have enjoyed the pleasant and peaceful

Seely-Swan and Bob Marshall wilderness are witnessing destruction of lands for parking lots and structures.

I request your time to re-evaluate the large footprint you, the Forest Service is now selling off for development 

 


